1518 WILLOWBROOK LANE, VILLANOVA, PA. 19085

December 1, 1987

Professor Frank Durand

Chairman

Department of Hispanic and Italian Studies
Brown University

Providence, R.1. 02912

Dear Professor Durand:

I understand that Professor Enrique Sacerio-Gari, presently in the
Department of Spanish at Bryn Mawr College, is being considered for a
position at Brown University.

Professor Sacerio-Gari did not mention my name in his Cuwrmiculum
because of my absence at the time when he sent it to you. Having learned of
his interest in a teaching position in your Department, T hasten to inform you
that 1 upreservedly support him as an excellent teacher who has already
ignt.ributed significantly to the understanding of contemparary Latin American

terature.

Sincerely yours,

Jose Ferrater Mora
Emeritus Professor at
Bryn Mawr College
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